
NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY 

EVANSTON, ILUNOIS 60301 

DPPARTMENT OF SPAN1SH AND PORTUGUESR 

January 22, 1971 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

I enjoyed meeting you and listening to your 
lecture and informal talk when you carne to the Uni-
versity of Kansas several years ago, and I wonder 
whether you could be prevailed upon to come to North­
western University for a quarter some time in the future. 
Both the Spanish and the Philosophy Departments would be 
delighted if you would do so. 

Specifically, Northwestern has a visiting pro-
fessorship known as the Concora Lectureship which is 
made possible by a continuing grant forrm the Container 
Corporation of America. It has already brought many 
distinguished scholars and writers here, among them 
Stephen Spender, Sean O'Faolain, Frank O'Connor, and 
Hannah Arendt. 

The holder of the Concora appointment is a teacher 
rather than a writer or scholar in residence, but the 
teaching duties are pleasant. The Concora Lecturer usu-
ally offers two different courses in subjects appropriate 
to his interests, one primarily for gradúate students, 
the other for undergraduates. Your teaching program 
could, of course, be worked out to the mutual satis-
faction of yourself and interested departments. The Spanish 
Department would like you to offer a course in Spanish. 
The subject might be Unamuno, Unamuno and Ortega, The 
Generation of '98, etc. The Philosophy Department would, 
of course, want you to teach their course in English. 

The stipend for a one quarter appointment is cur-
rently $8,000. The quarters are normally ten weeks long, 
alchough the fall quarter is often a week longer. 

I do hope that this sounds interesting to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Cyrris C. DeCoster 
Professor of Spanish 
Member of Concora Committee 
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